
Greenfield Fire Department
P.O. Box 146, Greenfield, NH 03047

Meeting Minutes
August 6, 2018

18:30 pm

P E A Member P E A Member P E A Member
X 1 Chaz Babb, Capt. X 10 Louise Gryval H.R. X 19 Shelby Pagan

X 2 Doug Batty, Capt. X 11 David Hall, Chief X 20 David Simmons, Lieut

X 3 Diane Boilard, DEMD X 12 Eugene Hennessey, FW X 21 Tyler St. Cyr

X 4 Chris Borden X 13 Mike Hoiriis X 22 Ariel Temple

X 5 Michael Borden, Capt. X 14 Jeff LaCourse, Dep. X 23 Anna Voglino

X 6 Tod Bryer X 15 Moto Maguire X 24   Denis Filipetti

X 7 Tyler Chilelli, Lieut. X 16 Dave Martin, EMD 25

X 8 Karen Day, DEMD X 17 Scott Martin 26

X 9  Aaron Graham X 18 Kyle O’Dowd 27

1. MEETING CALLED TO ORDER:  18:30

2. ATTENDANCE: See list above.

3. VISITORS:  None

4. NEW APPLICANTS:  Jennifer Hagerty

5. MINI TRAINING:  None

6. APPARATUS REPORTS:

• 13 Rescue  1: In service Well stocked
• 13 Rescue  2:  In service Dave Martin plans to exercise
• 13 Engine   3: In service Passenger rear side brake hanging up
• 13 Tanker   1:  Expected in December
• 13 Ladder  1:  In service
• 13 Brush    1: In service Headlight out
• 13 Boat      1: In service
• 13 Boat      2: In service

7. DRILLS, MEETINGS, TRAININGS & OTHER:
• Training:   From now on all training nights are on Tuesdays at 18:30
• 2nd Tuesday – EMS night – It's NCCP time
• 3rd Tuesday –  CMRC to break through walls
• 4th Tuesday –  TBA – boat work – in water – wear swim suits
• Other Training Opportunities: Third Monday in Hillsboro – Medical training – all welcome

8. OLD BUSINESS:

• Sunday Morning Church at GFD 9 am to 11 am. Open to all members who can attend.

• Wood splitting – made over $1000 so far – almost out of wood to cut – Chief will talk to Todd

• Barn fire – went well. All we could do is to protect the exposures. Other towns were very helpful. Antrim
found the brook which helped a lot. Dumped about 40,000 gals of water on it. It was handled very well
by the department.
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9. NEW BUSINESS:

• Meredith Burtt passed away. There is a memorial at the church on August 11th at 13:00.

• FW Hennessey still needs sizes for uniforms tonight.

• This Friday, August 10th is the Battle of the Badges at the Delta Dental Stadium - $10

• Joni and Friends will be August 19th

• Hydrant couplings – Dep LaCourse and Lieut. Simmons checked all the ones in town. They are all the
same at 4.5” threads. The ones at BCH are 6”.

• Brantwood Camp is looking for an EMT for Wed, Aug 15th at $175 a day. They asked for the Chief to visit
them.

• EMD Martin said that he bought a digital splitter for the station so that we can run both a game and the
internet together.

• Tempsis numbers are good. They are files at the Hospital but we must finish the reports back to March.
Capt. Batty spent 30 hrs trying to finish these. They have to be done. If you run into problems, you will
have to see Capt. Batty. You have one week after a call to get it done.

10. GRANT PROPOSALS:

• Capt. Batty got a $70,000 grant for an exhaust system for the bays. Congratulations to Doug! This

includes cleaning and painting the bays.

11. ANNOUNCEMENTS:

• Last month's run totals are up. Dave Martin is the new monthly leader.

• Yesterday's code went very well.

• Chief Hall has given his resignation to the Selectboard but will be here until December 30th. He is not
going anywhere. He will be around and will probably stay on to do training.

• Thank you Mike Hoiriis and Ariel Temple for the dinner.

12. Dinner for next meeting: FW Hennessey

13. Next Business Meeting: Sept 10th

MEETING ADJOURNED: 19:30

Respectfully submitted,
Karen Day, Administrative Assistant


